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The Methodist Church (nationally) are running an online event for children to have their say about what 

steps the churches/schools should be prioritising in their attempt to become Net Zero.  
Parents/carers will need to sign the children up, as it takes place out of school hours:  

GOING NET ZERO: HAVE YOUR SAY  
A GREEN AGENTS OF CHANGE EVENT  

Tuesday 15 February, online  
4pm - 5.30pm: 8 - 11s (primary school)  

 The Methodist Church is working towards net-zero carbon emissions by 2030. It’s a huge task, but so 
important at this time of climate crisis. We're inviting children and young people to come and tell us what 

they think the most important steps will be and where we should begin! Tickets for children and young 
people must be booked by parents/carers.  

 FIND OUT MORE AND BOOK HERE https://tickets.myiknowchurch.co.uk/gb/NDQ2LTQ5/t  

It's a 90minute zoom for primary age, from 4 to 5:30pm but the ticket booking page looks a little 
misleading as it says "4-9pm" in a box on the left. It would be wonderful if some of our children could join 

part of this movement.  
Thank you for your commitment to this Courageous Advocacy project. 
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